
 
 

 

Richardson Highway Passing Lanes: 
Delta Junction to North Pole 

Please join the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities project team at a virtual 
public meeting to discuss the Richardson Highway MP 266-341 passing lanes project. This project 
will add passing lanes on the Richardson Highway between Delta Junction and North Pole. 

 

The meeting will take place via Zoom, and the project team will be available to listen to specific 
concerns and answer questions online. The team is currently preparing a Design Study Report, as 
well as 35% design plans to determine which passing lanes are moving forward. Summer field work 
is planned to include additional survey, drainage/culvert evaluations, and an update of the noise 
analysis—all to support the design. 
 

Construction is slated to begin as early as 2023. 
 

Virtual Public Meeting 
Thursday, May 19, 2022, 6 to 8 p.m. 

Join Zoom Meeting at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7869648373 

Join by phone: 253-215-8782, Meeting ID: 786 964 8373 

 
 

For more information, to submit a comment, or pose a question you want the team to answer, 
contact: Carl Heim, P.E., Engineering Manager, 907-451-5359, richardson-passing-
lanes@akprojectinfo.com 

 

Visit project website: https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/richardsonpassinglanes 

 
 
 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 
U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017 and executed by FHWA 
and DOT&PF. 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTE: The May 19, 2022 meeting will discuss the passing lanes only, if you have questions 
or comments about the Tetlin Fort Knox ore haul, contact information follows: 

Website: https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/tetlintofortknox/ 

Email: TetlinFortKnox@PublicInput.com 

Press release with some details that are helpful understanding 
approach https://dot.alaska.gov/comm/pressbox/arch2022/PR22-0015.shtml 
 
 

It is the policy of the DOT&PF that no person shall be excluded from participation in, or be denied 
benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide based on race, religion, color, gender, 
age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source. The DOT&PF 
complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing 
impairment can contact DOT&PF at our TTY at 711 or 1-800-770-8973. 
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